Minutes Alford Select Board
January 27, 2020

Present: Charles Ketchen, Peter Puciloski, TJ Horrigan, Joan Rogers, Peggy Rae Henden-Wilson, by
phone.

Meeting called to order at 5 pm
Minutes of December 9" and January 13th unanimously approved.

Highway update:
TJ met with the State Highway and he reports the bridge on West Road is on the State list to be replaced
in 2023. The state will be paying for the entire replacement.

Ketchen had a request from the Historic District Commission for a new sign for “Town Meeting”
announcements. Motion by Ketchen to purchase the sign, seconded by Puciloski. Motion passes
unanimously.

The Historic District Commission asked about the piano in the Town Hall. If it is no longer in working
order they would like to have it removed and find a replacement for it. A motion was made by
Henden-Wilson to have Flynn Piano come and assess the piano. Seconded by Ketchen. Motion passes
unanimously.

Rogers Reported the Finance Committee will meet with the Alford Link Commission to review their
budget.

Meeting adjourn 5:20pm

Respectfully submitted
Roxanne Germain



